
      TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 

 
                           BROOKFIELD, CT 06804   
 
 

 

To:  Joan Locke, Town Clerk  

From:  Emily Cole Prescott, Land Use Office  

Date:  January 28, 2013 

Re:   Cancellation of January 28, 2013 Inland Wetlands Commission meeting      

The Inland Wetlands Commission meeting scheduled for Monday, January 28, 2013 has been 

canceled due to weather conditions. The next regular Inland Wetlands Commission meeting is 

scheduled for February 11, 2013. 

 

 


